
   Our Lady of Fatima Church 

4256 Acushnet Avenue  

New Bedford, MA 02745 

Rectory Office: (508) 995-7351   Fax: (508) 995-4401 

Religious Education: (508) 995-6685 

Email Address: olofnb@comcast.net 

Parish Website: olofnb.org 

Bulletin Web: pilotbulletins.net/sign-up 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. John A. Raposo, Pastor 

Mrs. Pearl Enos, Director of Religious Education 

Mrs. Lucy Pinto, Parish Secretary 

Patrick & Denise Morency Gannon, Music Ministry 

SUNDAY & WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday at 8:00 AM 

The Rosary is prayed in common after each daily Mass. 

Saturday Vigil: 4:00 PM 

Sunday: 8:00  & 10:00 AM 

PENANCE 

Saturday: 3:15 to 3:45 PM 

 

Marriage: Arrangements should be made with the Church at least eight months prior to the anticipated wedding date. 

Initiation of Adults: Non-Catholic Adults who wish to join the Catholic Church may inquire about the formation and edu-

cation process which lead to Baptism or Full Communion. Please call the Parish Office for details. 

Home-Bound: Individuals confined to their home may receive the Holy Eucharist on a regular basis at home.  Contact the 

Parish Office to arrange an initial visit by a priest and pastoral care. 

Infant Baptism: Parents should call the Parish Office to arrange an interview and schedule the Baptism. 

St. Vincent De Paul Society: For assistance contact us at OLOFSVdPS@aol.com or call Ron Cabral at (508) 717-2688. 

 

Welcome to New Parishioners 

It is a joy for us to welcome new members to our parish!  If you worship with us regularly here, but are not registered, please use 

this form to request registration information. Drop it in the basket or mail it to us.  We look forward to your participation in our 

faith community. Name___________________________________________________Phone _____________________ 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 



TWENTY –SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME– OCTOBER 8, 2017 

 
 
 

 Saturday            October           7,  4:00 PM       Richard & Cecelia Blouin by Armand & Irene Sylvia 
 Sunday               October        8, 8:00 AM       Abel DeLima by Family     
             10:00 AM        Maria (18th Ann.) Manuel, Emanuel & Luduina Furtado, Hildeberto  
               Oliveira by Family 
Monday     October      9, 8:00 AM       Donald Gaudette by Joan Dion & Family 
Tuesday     October         10, 8:00 AM       Eduarda Arruda, parents & brother by Family 
Wednesday    October         11, 8:00 AM       Donald Gaudette by Janice & Rico Vieira 
 Friday          October      13, 8:00 AM       Maria Teixeira by Family 
 Saturday          October         14,  4:00 PM       Donald Gaudette by Ann Medeiros 
 Sunday          October       15,    8:00 AM       Manuel & Maria da Conceicoa Tavares by Mr. & Mrs. Anibal Tavares  
             10:00 AM       Reinaldo Medeiros & parents by Family 
 
Sanctuary Lamp:  Special intention for Doug and Michelle 
Our Lady of Fatima: For the intentions of the prayer line 

WEEKLY FINANCIAL REPORT  
Collection last weekend: $2,498.34    Thank you! 
Expenses last week: $2,389.21 ($400.00 parish assessment,  
$1,080.00 salaries, $850.00 landscaping and trimming, 
$59.21 utilities) 

 

SECOND COLLECTIONS SCHEDULED FOR THE 

MONTH OF OCTOBER: 

October 8th: Extra Effort 

October 15th: Hurricane Relief for our brothers and sis-

ters to the south 

October 22nd: World Mission Sunday~ this collection will 

help the Church’s missionary work around the world and in 

our own country. 

 

TUESDAY EVENING PRAYER GROUP 

ROSARY AND CHAPLET OF DIVINE 

MERCY  

All are welcomed to join us for Rosary and 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy every Tuesday at 

7:00 p.m. There is so much to pray for. Please email any 

prayer requests to Lucy at olofnb@comcast.net.   

 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK: 

May the soul that has given itself entirely to God 

pass without fear through all trials without    

loosing its balance. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR DECEMBER ARE 
AVAILABLE. 

Mass intentions can be scheduled during office hours on 
Wednesdays 9-3 and Fridays 9-12. The Sanctuary Lamp 
and Our Lady of Fatima Lamp, are also available. 

 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 
 
I am happy to announce that the suggested dona-
tion to have an intention for the Sanctuary Lamp 
and Our Lady’s Lamp has been reduced to $5.00 
per week. 
 
I hope this will encourage you to offer your pray-
er intentions through the intercession of Our Lord 
and Our Blessed Mother. 
 
As usual, your intention will be published in the 
Bulletin for that particular week. 
 
Lighting a candle reminds us of our prayer inten-
tion and is a sign that our prayers are continuous-
ly in the presence of the Lord. 
 
I hope you will take advantage of this opportuni-
ty. The cost of the electric votive candle at the 
right side of the Sanctuary will remain $1.00. 
  
Fr. John A. Raposo 



MOVING?  PDEFGE HEDI JG KEEI LJM MENLMOG JI PL 

OFPE FQO QLPRST PHE LSSRNE LS TLJM QEU FOOMEGG. 

THFQK TLJ! 

 

HOLY HOUR 
CELEBRATING 100 YEAR 
ANNIVERSARY OF OUR  

LADY OF FATIMA  
APPARITIONS 

Please join us here at Our Lady of 
Fatima Parish this Tuesday, Octo-
ber 10th, at 7:00 PM. for a Holy 
Hour of Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament, Rosary and Chaplet of 
Divine Mercy. 

Fatima: Hope for the World! 

 
NEW MISSALETTES AS  

MEMORIALS 
Our Missalettes and Hymnals 
are based on the liturgical year 
and Advent starts our new 
year.  Once again, we are of-

fering the possibility of memorializing these books for 
one year, as a way of assisting with the cost of the pur-
chase of 150 books.  We request an offering of $60.00 
for 10 books, $150.00 for 25 books. Your label will bear 
the name of a deceased loved one or the honor of a saint. 
If you feel you can help us in this way, please speak with 
Fr. John or Lucy by October 30th or you can email us at 
olofnb@comcast.net.   Thank You! 
 
ANNUAL COLLECTION: To date we have received 
$7,012.50 with 90 families donating to our building 
fund. If you did not receive the mailing, please check 
with Lucy to make sure we have your correct address on 
file and that you are registered. There are extra Annual 
Collection reports at the entrances of the church.  Thank 
you for your continued support. 

Our Saint Vincent de Paul Society, 

here at Our Lady of Fatima is asking for 

non-perishable foods as well as toiletry 

items to be dropped off in our Red Con-

tainer in the front entrance of the 

Church.  

We drop off non-perishable food and toiletry items to 

the Sister Rose House in New Bedford. What Sister 

Rose House is unable to use in the kitchen is put on a 

table to help those in need to freely take. 

100th Anniversary of Our Lady of Fatima 
“Miracle of the Sun” Friday, October 13th at 1:00 
PM. Bishop Connolly High School, 373  Elsbree 

Street, Fall River. 

 

 

OUR LADY OF FATIMA 

 LADIES’ GUILD  

HARVEST FAIR 

Sunday, October 
15th.  

Please join us for a won-
derful day.  Malasadas, muffins, donuts and 
coffee will be served as well as hot food 
and lots of desserts.  The Fair will also have 
Crafters, Vendors, candy, Kid’s Game 
booth, Basket & Cash raffles, Chinese Auc-
tion, used books, puzzles and more.  Hope 
to see you the there! 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Shining the light on the messages of Pope Francis. 

23rd Annual Fall Scholarship Dinner, October 

26th at White’s of Westport.  The foundation to 

Advance Catholic Education is proud to present Mark 

K. Shriver, author of Pilgrimage: My Search for the 

Real Pope Francis.  Mark will share what he learned 

on that journey and discuss how Francis’s message of 

faith, love, humility, and mercy is relevant in today’s 

world.  Proceeds from this even provide “need-based” 

scholarships for children attending Catholic Schools 

of the Diocese of Fall River. For tickets & infor-

mation, please contact the office of Development at 

(508) 675-1311 or visit: FACE-DFR.ORG. 

 




